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PTSG and CBRE to undertake charity
marathon walk
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Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) is proud to announce that one of its Business Development
Directors, Tanya Matthews, is teaming up with a team from CBRE to undertake a 26-mile walk in the Peak
District on 10 May 2024.

The walk will raise money for the Alzheimer’s Society. CBRE and the Alzheimer’s Society work in
partnership to help to give more people facing dementia the tools they need today, to build a better
future, free of financial hardship, loneliness, and stigma and inequality.

Dementia is the UK’s biggest killer. One in three people born in the UK today will develop dementia in their
lifetime. Yet it isn’t the priority it should be. There are currently estimated to be 900,000 people in the UK
with dementia.

The Alzheimer’s Society is the UK’s leading dementia charity and the only one to tackle all aspects of
dementia by giving help and hope to people living with dementia today and in the future.

PTSG has delivered specialist services for CBRE for a number of years and has a successful working
relationship. In 2023, Tanya Matthews completed the UK three Peaks Challenge with a team from CBRE to
raise funds for Macmillan Cancer Support.

Tanya Matthews’ fundraising walk for the Alzheimer’s Society
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